

Dear Mountain Shadow Families:



FOOD DRIVE

Thank you to our community for donating an unprecedented amount of non-perishable items to our food drive! Our Student Lighthouse Action Team collect over 1,900 items! You did not let us down and we are extremely grateful! The class with the highest number of items collected won a party! Congratulations:

1st Place - 1^{st} grade Mrs. Dickerson 2^{nd} Place - 4^{th} grade Mrs. von Tobel 3^{rd} Place - 1^{st} grade Ms. Sunder



FALL FUND RAISER

Good News! We have tallied up our totals and we are glad to say we made enough on our fund raiser to purchase the items we need for our students! Thank you very much helping us to achieve our goal! Items will be delivered to school the week of December 13. You will be contacted when ready for pick up. Thank you for your support!



2021 - 2022 PTSA NEW BOARD MEMBERS

PTSA held an election meeting together with Mountain Shadows Title 1 Meeting on 11/16 at 6 PM. Thank you to everyone who attended this meeting for your time!

Congratulations to our new PTSA board!

Chelsea Fry President
Korin Martinez 1st VP
April Binder Secretary
Terri Edmond Treasurer

We are excited to have all NEW PTSA Board Members! There are sure to be great events on the horizon! We will keep you tuned in!



7 HABITS BINGO

How is your family BINGO game going? Are you working on 5 in a row or filling up your card? Remember, **ALL** students who return the **BINGO card** with at least **5 in a row**, will earn **COYOTE CASH!** What is **COYOTE CASH**, ask your child, they are sure to tell you what a great prize this is!



GIRLS ON THE RUN (GOTR)

Hello! Our Girls on the Run season is currently accepting registrations for girls in 3-5 grade. Sign up in the month of November! The season will be from February 2022-April 2022, and will end in a 5k in Downtown Phoenix on April 25, 2022. It is a great chance for girls to get in touch with their emotions and feelings, gain confidence, and work hard towards the goal of a 5k. You can register at https://www.gotrmc.org/ and reach out to Ms. Todd at lindsay.todd@dvusd.org for any questions!



2022-2023 KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION AVAILABLE NOW!

Begin Your Student's *Extraordinary* Education Today! The Road to *Success* starts in Deer Valley! Kindergarten registration opened up November 1, 2021. Register for Kindergarten 2022-2023 right now! Complete registration forms online. Students need to be 5 years old by August 31, 2022.

Register for School Online at: dvusd.org/enroll



YEARBOOK SALE

The Yearbook Action Team is working hard on our book of memories, also known as our yearbook. You can order your yearbook now, it is not too early! Plan now and purchase a yearbook; then in May your student will be set to receive their very own copy!

❖ To order online at PURCHASEYEARBOOK.COM Prepay Code: MountainShadowsYB22. The price is just \$17 right now but will increase later in the year. Take a minute to enjoy two of our Yearbook Action Team members talking about the 2021-2022 yearbook in this video. https://youtu.be/Gb5qy5whGO8



COFFEE AND CONVERSATION WITH DR. GILBERT DECEMBER 10 AT 9 AM

Remember when? Maybe you do, maybe you do not, no problem! Back due to popular demand is Dr. Gilbert's Coffee and Conversation! Join Dr. Gilbert via Zoom to discuss anything and everything about Mountain Shadows or Deer Valley School District. This is your time to ask that question you really need

an answer to! Dr. Gilbert with provide the conversation, you will have to provide your own coffee!! The Zoom link will be sent out in Friday, December 3 update.



DECEMBER CALENDAR

December 3 – 2PM PLC Release Day

December 7 – LIVE In Person Band and Chorus Concert 6:15PM

December 10 – 2PM PLC Release Day

December 17 – End of 2nd Quarter, Half Day Release at 12:05PM

December 20 – January 3 – Winter Break – School Resumes on Tuesday, January 4



School Information:

Office Hours: The school office is open Monday-Friday from 7:30 AM – 4:30 PM

Registration Hours: Register M-F 8:30 AM to 3:30 PM

Main Number: 623-445-4300

24 Hour Attendance Line: 623-445-4390

Health Center: 623-445-4310 Cafeteria: 623-445-4314

Sincerely,



Andrea Rojas

Mountain Shadow School Secretary

Attachments: BINGO Card